BOILERMAKER CONTRACTORS’ ASSOCIATION
OF CANADA

July 7, 2017

IMPORTANT NOTICE
NEW BRUNSWICK, NOVA SCOTIA, AND

PRINCE EDWARD ISLAND (IBB LOCAL 73)
BARGAINING RESULTS and WAGE AND BENEFIT SCHEDULE

Dear Local 73 Contractors,

One Year Agreement Extension

The Boilermaker Contractors’ Association (BCA), and the International Brotherhood of Boilermakers
(IBB), Local Lodge 73 (New Brunswick, Nova Scotia, and Prince Edward Island), have reached a one
year settlement extension effective August 6, 2017.

The current Collective Agreement will be rolling forward remaining status quo until June 30, 2018
with the exception of a $0.25 contribution increase to the Educational Fund. The contribution of
$0.25 is to ensure welders have up-to-date tickets when dispatched, and Job Ready Dispatch core
training certificates are current.

New Brunswick, Nova Scotia, and Prince Edward Island Wage and Benefit Schedule

Please find attached the Wage and Benefit Schedules for New Brunswick, Nova Scotia (ML and CB),
and Prince Edward Island (Local 73) with changes to the Educational Training Fund column amount.
These changes are effective August 6, 2017.

Please ensure you are using the attached Wage and Benefit Schedule with a revision date of July 7,
2017 in the bottom right hand corner.

The Provincial Wage and Benefit Schedules will also be posted to our website today at
http://www.bcacanada.ca, under the ‘Agreements’ section.

Should you have any questions please contact the BCA Office at (905) 684-2244.

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR PAYROLL DEPARTMENT IS NOTIFIED
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